October 31, 2001

Dear Chief Executive Officer:

The Missouri Public Service Commission is opening Case No. OO-2002-202 to review utility emergency preparedness procedures.

Plans and procedures for emergencies is a challenge for the state and for Missouri’s utilities.  Attached is a questionnaire concerning your utility’s emergency preparedness.  Please complete the questionnaire and return it to Dawn Hake by mail, or e-mail dhake01@mail.state.mo.us by 
December 1, 2001.

We appreciate your cooperation.  If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
573-751-3684.

Sincerely,

Wess Henderson, Director

Utility Operations Division

dh

Attachment

